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The Special Board Meeting was called to order by President Montague at 6:00pm 
on Thursday, June 30, 2022 at the Village Hall, 500 Madison Avenue. The meeting 
is being held in compliance with Wisconsin Open Meetings Law. Board members 
present:  Sean Kevin, Dan Gross, and Roberta Montague.  Absent-Randy McHugh 
and Gary Kernodle. 
  
Discussion/Question on the New Employee Handbook 
The board went through and asked questions to the Clerk and made a few 
changes.  The Clerk will now have an attorney take a look at it. 
 
Discussion on Ordinance Update Questions 
The board discussed some of the ordinance questions from General Code.  The 
next meeting to continue reviewing the questions will be July 12, 2022 at 5:00pm. 
 
 
Adjourn 
A Montague/Gross motion carried on a voice vote to adjourn the Special Board 
Meeting at 7:42pm. 
 
        Heather Rupnow  

Clerk/Treasurer  
Posted: 07/01/2022 


